
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: CONTACT INFORMATION: 

 Reid Montgomery 

Director of Community & Economic 

Development 

March 15, 2010  Phone: 815-987-5861 

Email: reid.montgomery@rockfordil.gov 

  

 

YARD WASTE COLLECTION TO RESUME 
 

Beginning on Monday, March 22nd , Rock River Disposal will resume yard waste 

collection.  Yard waste must be properly contained and placed at the curb on your 

normal collection day.  The proper containers are a 30-40 gallon biodegradable 2-ply 

paper bag or standard garbage can with a bold “X” on the side of the can facing the 

street. 
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